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Abstract : Nowadays, alcohol is consumed widely around the globe for plenty of reasons. College years are the time that the
students really decide if whether they will or will not engage into alcohol, although alcohol drinking begins before students
arrive at college. The reasons on why college students consume alcohol vary in many categories. The norms on alcohol drinking
are addiction, emotional pain reliever, popularity purposes, socialization, and a medium of euphoria for most students; college
students in particular are most likely to feel this need. After tons of requirements to be complied and courses to be reviewed,
they felt a need for celebration and relaxation which ends up in drinking with college mates and a few old friends. A lot of
reasons consist the consumption of alcohol and this research determined the reasons behind the students’ onset for alcohol
consumption; the main reason for such action and the experiences they encountered after in-take, furthermore, the correlation
of alcohol drinking to the average allowance of the involved participants; Mindanao State University-Iligan Institute of
Technology Students whether it affects their spending towards alcohol or not. This study assumes that alcohol drinking for
MSU-IIT students’ is done to relieve emotional pain caused by flunking in particular subjects as well as dealing with romance,
as part of the student body, these acts are noticeable enough which made this hypothesis be formulated. Selected MSU-IIT
students were asked about their opinions regarding reasons of alcohol consumption. There were 100 respondents consisting of
first year to fifth-year students aging 17-23 years old. Choices were given to the students to mark their most favorable reason
for drinking that is adult influence, curiosity, family/personal problems, peer pressure, stress. Using the bar and pie chart
illustrations, the collected data was then analyzed and among the given choices, the result has invalidated the hypothesis. The
outcome shows that curiosity is the topmost reason why students start to drink and not due to emotional pain. With this,
another hypothesis is formulated stating that millennial is a curious generation; this generation has changed the norm of
drinking. One of the characteristics of the Y generation is being adventurous which correlates to how they get curious about
things and the same goes for alcohol consumption, compared to the latter, this generation can be considered early drinkers in
this manner. Therefore, it is concluded that MSU-IIT students which are part of the generation Y are adventurous enough to try
unfamiliar beverages to satisfy their curious minds.
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